

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 21, 2009

Johnnie Lee Little, Jr. 2027 W. Juneau Ave., Lower Rear Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Little, Jr.:

This is to notify you that your application for a food dealer license for the premises at 2027 W. Juneau Ave., Lower Rear ("Johnnie's Candy Box") has been objected to by the local alderman. I have enclosed a copy of that objection as well as a copy of contents of the file, including your application and the police report.

The hearing before the Licenses Committee related to your application has been scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on Friday, May 29th in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall. Milwaukee City Hall is located at 200 E. Wells St. At this date and time, you will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge the reasons for objection, and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense.

If you are on probation or parole, a letter from your probation/parole officer indicating his/her support or opposition to your receiving your license must be presented at the hearing on the above date and time. (The letter must indicate the type of license for which you are applying.) Failure to comply with this requirement may result in a delay of the granting/denial of your application.

If you have any questions related to this process, please feel free to contact Tobie Black, Staff Assistant for the Committee, at 286-2231.

Sincerely,

Deputy City Clerk

Cc: Ald. Robert Bauman; CCF 090067; Kevin Hulbert